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NOTICE OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP 
 

 

Friday, June 14, 2024 
8:00 a.m. – 9:30 a.m. 

 
 

 
 

1. Design-Build Basics 

2. North Pump Station Project Criteria 

3. Progressive Design-Build Procurement 

4. Garney-Dewberry Proposal Elements/Costs 

5. Review Draft 2024/2025 Budget 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Next Regular Meeting of the Board and Public Hearing:  Monday, June 24, 2024 at 
2:00 p.m. at the Lodi Grape Festival Grounds- Barrel Room 

498 E. Kettleman Lane, Lodi, CA 95240 


